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The City of Marco Island will be conducting road work on Winterberry Drive on Thursday, 
March 25, 2021 through Friday, March 26, 2021 from 7:00am – 7:00pm.  This work is related 
to the West Winterberry Bridge Replacement project.  The bridge will remain open but will 
be limited to a single lane controlled by flaggers who will direct traffic.  If possible, use 
alternative routes to avoid congestion.  Use caution in this area and expect delays.   
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